OXFORD LEARNING
/ \ PROGRAM 2022 / \

Splashing Info 2+ Grads

To Parents of Students Enrolled in Second Grade Classes for September, 2022:

June 2, 2022

Itis my pleasure to announce Oxford’s self-supporting Summer Learning program for the summer of 2022. Classes will be
held four days a week - Monday through Thursday, beginning July 5 and continuing until August 4, 2022.

“Splashing Into 2" Grade” will be offered during the five weeks listed above, from 8:30-11:30 a.m. at Quaker Farms School.
Parents are responsible for transportation to and from QFS.

The fee for this class is $280. ONCE REGISTRATION IS CONFIRMED, YOU WILL RECEIVE AN E-MAIL WITH A LINK TO MAKE
YOUR PAYMENT ELECTRONICALLY. PAYMENT IS DUE WITHIN 7 DAYS OF E-MAIL RECEIPT.

Course Description: This class is for children who have completed first grade and are entering second grade. Splash your way
through summer by engaging in a summer themed unit geared towards learning and having fun. Students will participate in
language arts, math, and science activities as well as arts and crafts, and playing games. Students will be able to interact
socially with other students who are also splashing into second grade. It will be a splashing good time!

Sufficient enrollment is essential; if the minimum (6 students) is not reached, a refund will be issued and the class will be

cancelled. Parents will be informed if this measure must be taken.

@ REGISTRATION DEADLINE: June 17, 2022 - There will be a $10 late fee for registration slips received after June 17th.

If you have any questions, please call Steve at 203-578-0749 between 3-7 p.m., or e-mail
giacomis@OxfordPublicSchools.org Please DO NOT call the school.
Sincerely,
Steven Giacomi

Director of Summer Learning

To register, please click HERE.
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